
 

 
 
 

        
 
Dear St Winefride’s Parents & Community, 
 
We hope you are all keeping well during these challenging times! 
 
As you are aware, as members of our Parent and Teachers Association, we are constantly 
trying to find new and interesting ways to raise money to support our school for the benefit 
of our children. This year, fundraising is going to be a huge challenge as we are unable to 
hold some of our traditional events. 
With this in mind, we have registered St Winefride’s PTFA (which is a registered charity) 
with the Amazon Smile program and we would like to invite you to participate!  
It’s very easy to do and there is no cost to you. To participate in the scheme, each time you 
shop through Amazon you simply have to use this link: 
 
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1049991-0 

 
Alternatively, begin your shopping at smile.amazon.co.uk and when prompted search  
‘St Winefride’s PTFA’ as your charity. 
A small % of the purchase price on eligible goods will then automatically be donated to St 
Winefride’s PTFA account. Easy peasy! 
 
As parents and carers of children at St Winefride’s, you are automatically a member of our 
PTFA. We operate as a small committee of core members who organise and run annual 
events, along with lots of wonderful parents and carers who regularly help out at events. 
Anyone who wishes to get more involved would always be made very welcome. You can 
give as much or as little time as you wish.  We are always looking for new ways to raise 
funds and for new ideas for events so if you have any suggestions or if you feel you would 
like to be more involved please get in touch. 
 
Thank you all for all of the support you always give to the PTFA events, we know the school 
is very grateful to the wonderful parents we have here. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
St Winefride’s PTFA Committee 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1049991-0

